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September 3, 2010 

 

 

Ms Kirsten Walli  

Board Secretary  

Ontario Energy Board  

P.O. Box 2319  

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  

Toronto ON M4P 1E4  

Ms. Walli,  

 

 

Re: Review of Electricity Distribution Cost Allocation Policy (EB-2010-0219) 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Chatham-Kent Hydro and Middlesex Power Distribution Corporation (“CKH/MPDC”) welcome the 

opportunity to participate in the upcoming stakeholder consultation on Electricity Distribution Cost 

Allocation Policy. 

 

CKH/MPDC plans to provide written submissions as requested and will attend the stakeholder 

conference scheduled for Thursday, November 18, 2010.  Our primary participants will be: 

 

 Chris Cowell, CA, MBA, Chief Financial & Regulatory Office, 519-352-6300 x283 

 David Ferguson, CA, MBA, Director of Regulatory Affairs & Risk Management,        

519-352-6300 x558 

 

Yours truly,  

 

 

 

Cheryl Decaire 

Co-ordinator of Regulatory and Rates 

(519) 352-6300 x 405  

Email: cheryldecaire@ckenergy.com  

 

  

cc:  Chris Cowell, Chief Financial and Regulatory Officer 

cc:  David Ferguson, Director of Regulatory Affairs & Risk Management 

 

mailto:cheryldecaire@ckenergy.com

